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There is simply no reason to change the way we vote in Oregon, other than to 

appease the current regime in Washington, D.C. Voting by mail is safe, accurate, and 

until now there has not been a question about revoking it. This will disenfranchise 

many of us who work full-time and would have to take off time to vote. If there is a 

question about the safety and security of our elections in Oregon, which I suspect 

there is not any credibility to, then there better also be a plan to give voters an 

election holiday to vote, like most other democracies in the world. Or perhaps, the 

point is not protecting democracy at all. 


